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Board Elected 
President 
Steve Doughty 953-1056 
Vice President 
Robert Muñoz  972-4845 
Secretary 
Shelli Horan  541-8464 
Tresurer 
Celia Griffiths 667-8221 

Committee Chairs 
Social Committee 
Open… 
Beautification Committee 
Bill Stacey  541-8464 
Welcome Committee 
Dean Guzman 648-0020 
Communication Committee 
Robert Muñoz 972-4845 
 
 
 
 
 

The West Floral Park Neighborhood 
Association would like to thank the 
outgoing officers for their hard work 
and dedication in making West Floral 
Park the wonderful place we are so 
proud to call home. 
 
Richard Greene, President, Robert 
Muñoz, Vice President, Sheree Daley, 
Secretary, and Celia Griffiths, Tresurer. 
Robert was nominated and agreed to 
stay on for another year. Celia has 
graciously agreed to stay on for her 
third year……Why mess with 
perfection!!!  
 
Also a very special thanks to all the 
committee chairs. Nichole Doughty and 
Scott Lohse, Social Committee co-
chairs, Jeff Hatch and Steve Doughty, 
Beautification Committee co-chairs, 
Dean Guzman and Celia Griffiths, 
Welcome Committee co-chairs, and 
Robert Muñoz and Steve Doughty, 
Communication Committee co-chairs.  
 



 
Save the Date!! 

Tuesday, February 5, 2002 • 7:00 
p.m. 

• West Floral Park Neighborhood 
Association General Meeting,  
• Santiago Elementary School 

Library 
 

Urgent Topic!!  
Proposed Lorin Griset Elementary 

School at the former Farmers 
Insurance site. This proposed school 
site, if the Santa Ana School Board 

succeeds, will most definitely impact 
your quality of life and the 

neighborhood we all cherish.  
 

 
Spring Cleaning 

Saturday, April 6th 
Neighborhood Beautification Day 

Dumpsters will be distributed throughout the 
neighborhood for you to finally clean out that cluttered 

garage or closet!! 
 

Contact Bill Stacey 
at  541-8464 

for more info or to volunteer for a 
dumpster to be placed in front of your 

home.                                

 
 

Hop on over… 
WFPNA Annual  

Easter Egg Hunt 
 

Saturday, March 23rd • 10 a.m.  
(location to be announced) 

 

face painting, egg hunt, games. 
Special visit by the Easter Bunny!! 

 
 

 

 

Social Scene 
Easter Egg Hunt  3/23  
Progressive Dinner 6/1 
Fourth of July Parade 7/4 
Pancake Breakfast  8/17 
Concert in the Park Sept. 
Oktoberfest   10/20 
Holiday Caroling  12/20 

 



 
Join the WFPNA E-Mail List and stay 

in the Loop!! 
Many residents have already 
joined the WFPNA e-mail list, 
used for email announcements 
pertinent to West Floral Park. 
This list is maintained by the 

WFPNA Board and is not shared 
or sold. If you want to join the 

growing list and stay informed 
about the neighborhood, just log 

on to the website at 
www.westfloralpark.com 

And add your name to the 
growing list. 

 
Happy 

 

Valentine’s 
Day  

In maintaining the safety and beauty 
of our neighborhood, please keep a 
watchful eye out for graffiti and other 
visual blights that can negatively 
impact the aesthetics of our 
community. The following are some 
useful contact numbers: 

 
Graffiti Removal 
Public Works 
714-647-5400 
(M-F, 8:00am – 5:00 pm) or 877-
STOP-TAG (24hrs) 
Shopping Cart Removal 
Pick-up Service  
888-233-2278 (24 hrs.) 
Overgrown Yards/Sanitation 
Public Works 
714-647-3380  
(M-F, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm) 
Unsanitary/Unsafe Housing 
Community Preservation 
714-667-2780 
(M-F, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm) 
Parking Violations 
(trailers/RVs) 
Community Preservation 
714-667-2780 
(M-F, 8:00 am – 5:00 pm) 
Barking Dogs 
Police Dept. Animal Control 
714-245-8792 
Inoperative “junk” cars etc.. 
Police Dept. (public streets) 
714-245-8225 
Code Enforcement (private prop) 
714-667-2780 

http://www.westfloralpark.com/


 
Looking for something to do with the 

family? 
 
Well check out a few local programs that might just 
interest you. 
 
Did you know that Santa Ana College boasts the largest 
planetarium in Orange County? The Tessman Planetarium 
offers a variety of programs that might interest your 
family if you enjoy exploring the mysteries of the 
Universe. For reservations and more information call the 
Tessman Planetarium at 714-564-6356 on Tuesday and 
Thursday between 10 A.M. and 1 P.M. Ask about their 
programs and which ones are appropriate for your child. 
 
The Fullerton Arboretum located at 1900 Associated Rd. on 
the northeast corner of California State University, 
Fullerton offers programs for Junior Gardener’s ages 6-9 
and 10-13. There is a small fee for these programs. Call 
(714) 278-3579 for further information. They also have 
workshops, lectures and will answer any gardening 
questions that you might have. 
 
The Kidseum is a hands-on multi-cultural art museum for 
children of all ages and their families. Located at the 
corner of 18th and Main Streets in Santa Ana, this museum 
offers a wide variety of programs and activities. Join them 

on Wednesdays from 10 A.M.-11 A.M. for Pre-School 
Discoveries geared for children under the age of five. This 
class offers interactive stories, music and art. Call (714) 
480-1523 to make a reservation. On Saturday and Sunday 
from 1:30 P.M.-2:30 P.M. The South Coast Storytellers 
Guild weaves folktales, myths and stories from around the 
world. There is an Art Lab, offered every 3rd Saturday of 
the month and they have Tea Parties. For more 
information call 714-480-1520. 
 
Discovery Science Center offers Tiny Wonders Storytime 
for children ages 3-6 years old. Join the fun every 
Wednesday and Thursday afternoon from 2:30 P.M.-3:30 
P.M. Create a project based on the weekly theme and 
learn about science. This program is free with the cost of 
admission, no reservation required. If you are an educator 
and would like to learn about workshops and field trips, 
plan to attend an Educator’s Open House offered every 
first Monday of the month. To make a reservation or 
receive information contact (714) 913-5012. 
 
The Santa Ana Zoo offers a variety of natural science 
workshops to the public on weekdays and Saturdays. Some 
of the programs include Mommy and Me, Breakfast with 
the Beasts, Animal Handling and Roar and Snore. All 
classes require advance registration. For dates and times, 
contact the Education Department at 714-836-4000. 
 
For those of you who teach your children at home and 
would like to add more activities to your present 
curriculum contact the Education Departments of these 
organizations and ask about classes and workshops. You 
don’t have to be a certified teacher for many of these 
programs. Fees for classes vary, so be sure to ask when you 
call. 
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